
January 23, 2023

Dear Neighbor,

Happy 2023 from St. Francis High School!  We hope that your lives weren’t terribly disrupted by the
recent weather. We are grateful that our campus fared well through the challenging storms that
impacted so many neighborhoods across Sacramento. As we like to do at the start of each semester,
we are communicating about our upcoming events for the second semester that might bring a higher
than normal number of visitors to campus, especially those events taking place outside of school hours.

● Friday, January 27th - 8:00 am to 12:30 pm
SWAP Day (Switch with a Parent Day - our dear parents come to school instead of our students to experience a
day in the life of their daughter)

● Saturday, January 28th - 5:30 to 11:00 pm
Annual Crab Feed (St. Francis Gym)

● Saturday, March 4th - 5:30 to 11:00 pm
Annual Auction (St. Francis Gym and Dining Hall)

● Saturday, March 11th - 7:00 to 9:00 pm
Mother Daughter Dance (St. Francis Gym)

● Wednesday, March 15th - 11:00 am to 12:00 pm
Meet a Parent/Grandparent for Lunch

● Friday, March 17th - 11:00 am to 12:00 pm
Meet a Parent/Grandparent for Lunch

● Friday, March 31st - 7:30 to 9:00 pm
Freshman/Sophomore Spring Fling (St. Francis Gym)

● Wednesday, May 17th - 5:30 to 8:00 pm
Senior Baccalaureate Mass (St. Francis Gym)

We now have a page on our website dedicated to our neighbors as a way to keep you updated on all
things St. Francis that may have considerations for our neighbors. We will upload copies of this letter
and past letters so that you can easily locate them. Under the “About” tab on our website, just click on
“Our Neighbors.” Thank you for your good neighborship!

Sincerely,

Fadia Desmond, Ph.D.
President/CEO
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